
Elsie Mitchell 
126 Brattle St. 
Cambridge, MA 02138 

April 12, 2007 

To the board members and officers of the San Francisco Zen Center: 

I would like to strongly encourage the San Francisco Zen Center to 

support David Chadwick in all that he does to keep alive so many 

memories of Suzuki Roshi and his teaching. I greatly appreciate what 

David has done and is doing, as do others, as will many more in the 

future who will be able to know themselves better through studying 

this valuable, vibrant history of Suzuki Roshi and his students. 

I also am grateful that David keeps in touch with so many people from 

the early days of the Zen Center. 

Please help David. He is doing the Zen Center's work. 

Sincerely, 

'l\o-LA---~ - M; ~~~J&___ ___ _ 
Elsie Mitchell 


